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Anneka Oonk;  

Clay Landers. 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER OF THE DAY  
Reveal yourself, Gracious God, within this time of worship.  

Speak to us through songs we sing, prayers we speak, words we hear. 

Reveal yourself Gracious God, within your family here.  

In our speaking and listening, tears and laughter, love that’s shared. 

Reveal yourself, Gracious God, within these coming days.  

In the places we live, the lives we live, people we meet. 

Amen 

 
 

 

 

 
 Sometimes we are afraid to tell others about our experiences of the 

holy and about God’s call in our lives, because we don’t want to 

annoy or oppress others.  There is a difference between witnessing 

through indoctrination and witnessing through acts of compassion.  

How do you witness to others about your faith? 

 

 

 

 

 



 Bethel Presbyterian Church Announcements 
ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

The Session has called the Annual Congregational 
/Corporation Meeting for Sunday, February 20, 2022 in the 
Sanctuary immediately following Worship. Please attend in-
person on via Facebook Live.  We will hear the Corporation 
report and vote on three members for the 2022 Nominating 
Committee.  The Annual Report Booklet will be emailed before 
the meeting.  Limited copies of the Booklet will be available for 
pick up. 
 

This year we will collect the Souper Bowl 
of Caring Offering on Sunday, Feb 13.  
Youth will hold soup pots at the doors 
following worship to receive your 
donations.  RCCM’s Garden Grant 
program will be our offering recipient.  

This grant allows RCCM clients to purchase seed, fertilizer and 
soil needed to grow their own vegetables in the spring and 
summer.  Thank you for your continued support of this local 
mission.   
 

HOME Food Collection 
  For the month of February our focus 
food is Boxed Macaroni & Cheese or 
Stove Top Stuffing. This and other non-
perishable food items can be brought in 
throughout the month and placed in the 
yellow collection boxes in the Gathering 
Area.  Thank you for supporting our local 
food pantry efforts to help needy families in our community.  

  The Study Team is looking for    

  Sunday school teachers for 2022.  
  We are planning to start classes on  
  March 6. If you are interested in  

                     teaching a class, please contact Bonnie Phillips at   
                     865-719-4801 or bonniephillips153@gmail.com. 

mailto:bonniephillips153@gmail.com

